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Welcome...                          
from the Chief  Executive
With Jubilee celebrations well underway we have enjoyed 
some memory making moments with our patients and 
families. We have held a party day across 5 days in order 
that all our patients could participate in the celebrations 
with a buffet lunch, themed patriotic music and 
entertainment. Wearing red, white and blue our Wellbeing 
staff have greeted our patients and treated them like 
royalty. We have invited families to join us for tea and cake and the best china has been out 
- many thanks to our volunteers who have assisted and supported these activities throughout 
the week. 

We now turn our focus to our 30th Birthday celebrations and do hope you will join us at our 
outdoor party on the 18th June at 12pm. The final line up is confirmed: Live music from 
local bands – Point Blank, The Hedley Brothers, Soul Intentions, Luke Todd, Grace Hobson & 
DJ Vaughn, Children’s fairground rides from Dowses funfair, Performances from Kimberley 
School of Dance and Tsunami All Stars Cheerleading Squad, Alpacas, pigmy goats and 
hedgehogs, An amateur dog show, with agility show, Inflatables including an assault course, 
surf simulator and a dunk tank, Beer tent providing refreshments along with our 30 Cheers 
Beer and lots of food stalls, A children’s soft play area, princesses and characters throughout 
the day, Fire Engine, Scunthorpe Boxing Club with a boxing ring, display and the under 22 
women’s world champion Gemma Richardson will be available for photos with her winning 
belts, Games hosted by Go Ape & Hair glitter, face painting and photo booth. 

There continues to be so much happening and this month’s Hospice News depicts our 
highlights, many thanks to all staff, volunteers and supporters for making our organisation so 
very special.

Many thanks

Best wishes,

Karen Griffiths

We've won the 'HBP Systems Business Growth 
Award'
We are so proud to be winners of ‘The HBP Systems 
Business Growth Award’ in this year's Northern Lincolnshire 
Awards. Well done and thank you to our team and all of our 
supporters. Full details here @HBPSystems

http://tinyurl.com/yckx9ydp


News
Scunthorpe United 
boosts funds
A huge thanks 
to everyone at 
Scunthorpe United 
FC for raising £1,807 
for Lindsey Lodge - a 
great example of a local club supporting a 
local charity and we are extremely grateful! 
Read more here

Jamie Hickson donates 5% 
of his net profit
A big thank you to Jamie 
Hickson UPVC LTD for donating 
£1,120 to Lindsey Lodge. 
Jamie donates 5% of his net 
profit each year to the hospice 
and we are so grateful for his 
support. 

We've received the 
Healthy Workplace 
Bronze Award
We’re delighted to have 
received a Healthy 
Workplace Bronze Award 
from North Lincolnshire 
Council, which demonstrates our commitment 
to becoming a healthier workplace. As a team 
we became more aware of the importance of 
wellbeing and mental health during the pandemic 
and as a result we have taken action, working 
together across every department to achieve this 
award. Well done everyone!

Lindsey Lodge given £20k boost
We've been given a £20k 
boost thanks to a big-
hearted Barnetby-based 
quarry giant.
Lindsey Lodge Hospice 
and Healthcare are the 
lucky recipients of the 
funds after Singleton 
Birch wavered their fee for a mineral processing 
trial at their site conducted by Mining Machinery 
Developments (MMD) for Anglo American Plc. More 
here

Sarah Hodge to take on 
research doctoate
Congratulations to Lindsey 
Lodge Advanced Care 
Practitioner Sarah Hodge, who 
is set to take up a research 
doctorate hosted at Hull 
University/Hull and York 
Medical School!

The overall aim is to embed exercise and 
activity into cancer chemo-radiotherapy 
pathways at a national level, as exercise 
brings numerous proven health benefits to 
people living with and beyond cancer. Full 
details here

Working in 
partnership with 
Curly's Athletes
We’re delighted to be 
working in partnership 
with Curly's again this 
year! They will be using 
our Lindsey Lodge vans 
to support their events 
and now Lindsey Lodge 
supporters can sign up to any Curly's event 
for FREE by committing to raise just £50 
sponsorship per race. 

All you need to do is register your interest with 
us by emailing llh.enquiries@nhs.net and we’ll 
supply you with a voucher code that can be 
used on Curly's website.

Benidorm 
Bound bikers 
set to take on 
challenge
Good luck and 
thank you to this 
group of bikers from 
North Lincolnshire who are currently taking 
part in an epic charity bike ride across six 
countries in just six days to reach Benidorm 
raising funds for Lindsey Lodge in memory 
of Rod Haynes, please give them your 
support here Full story here

https://www.scunthorpe-united.co.uk/news/2022/april/iron-raise-funds-for-lindsey-lodge-hospice/?fbclid=IwAR1RPzY9tm4-4KsyBtLx_bavWp0HMJKhTGaofVGR-VSbbNUyTctdDMW8CSA
http://tinyurl.com/4tzhkx83
https://tinyurl.com/399mfmfw
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/rod-haynes 
http://tinyurl.com/3n5wfszw



News
 Yvette pops in to say 

thanks
Our Wellbeing Team had a 
special visit from Yvette, 
whose husband Stuart was 
a patient at the Wellbeing 
Centre for 10 months. Stuart 
sadly passed away in March 
and Yvette popped in with cupcakes to show 
her gratitude to the team.

Stuart attended the Wellbeing Centre every 
Thursday, so yesterday Yvette was able to 
meet and thank the volunteers that knew 
him, the Family Support team and some of 
the ambulance crew who transport patients. 
Together they shared fond memories of Stuart 
with coffee and a cake. 

Yvette wanted to share her story for our 
#CheersFor30Years campaign. She said: “I 
can’t thank the team enough, I’m delighted 
with the care and support they gave Stuart 
and I.”

We held our 
latest Business 
Club meeting
We had a great 
Business Club 
meeting here at 
Lindsey Lodge this 
week! Thank you to everyone who came along 
and to Advanced Assistant Jo Price for sharing 
her experience of working at Lindsey Lodge 
with the group. 
A big thank you to everyone for their ongoing 
support. Find out more about our Business 
Club here

Heart 2 Heart 
donate £1,370
We’d like to say a 
huge thank you to the 
Heart 2 Heart group 
for kindly donating 
£1,370 to Lindsey 
Lodge after the group 
recently dispanded.

Tracy and Courtney raise over £3,500 
in memory of their loved one
Tracy Simpson (58) 
and Courtney Simpson 
(20) held a charity 
night at Redbourn 
Club raising over 
£3,500 in memory 
of Graham Simpson, 
their much-loved 
husband and father, who passed away at 
Lindsey Lodge, aged 47 in 2017.
Tracy said: “Graham spent two weeks at Lindsey 
Lodge and the care he received was fantastic.
“Being there meant that Courtney and I had 
precious quality time with him during the last 
two weeks of his life.” Read more here

We've received a £6,000 from the B&Q 
Foundation
We're delighted 
that the B&Q 
Foundation have awarded us a grant of 
£6,000! This will enable us to further support 
our patients and their families by upgrading 
our facilities. Thanks to all our supporters 
and everyone at the B&Q Foundation and 
Neighbourly

Joy holds book 
signing
Joy Osborne held a 
second exclusive book 
signing at our book shop. 
Joy recently released her 
first book 'An Inside Job: The Life of a Prison 
Chaplain' which details her experience working 
as a chaplain at Lincoln Prison between 2002 
and 2012. 

Royal Mail get all 
dressed up
A big thank you to staff 
at Royal Mail Scunthorpe 
who wore Easter fancy 
dress, raising £65 in 
support of their colleague who will be braving 
the Wing Walk in July in aid of Lindsey Lodge!

https://tinyurl.com/ytr32us4
https://tinyurl.com/2hmksmtx


News
Business Club 
newsletter out now
The latest edition of our 
Business Club newsletter 
is now available for you to 
download here  For more 
information on our Business 
Club please contact our 
Corporate Fundraisers via llh.
corporate@nhs.net 

Glow Walk 2022 
t-shirts revealed
We're excited to reveal 
our official Glow Walk 
t-shirts, designed to 
help you shine bright 
and stand out on Friday 9 September! Sign up 
here

Thanks to John Roe 
Toyota
A big thank you to John 
Roe Toyota, who are now the main sponsor of 
our Golf Day, which takes place next month on 
Friday 17 June! Book your place here

Local family take on 
Yorkshire One Peak in 
memory of loved one
Sarah Jackson (41) completed 
our Yorkshire One Peak 
Challenge with daughters 
Olivia (10) and Charlotte (8) 
in memory of their much-
loved husband and father, 
Christopher Jackson, who passed away at 
Lindsey Lodge in 2020.

Chris was diagnosed with cancer in September 
2019 and spent time in the Lindsey Lodge 
Inpatient Unit for symptom management in 
March 2020. Read more here

Look out for our 
Superdraw packs
Are you a Superdraw 
supporter? Keep your 
eyes peeled as your 
Summer Superdraw 
packs will be landing 
on your doorstep this 
weekend! Tickets are 
also now on sale via our website and can be 
found here
Our Superdraw is kindly sponsored by our 
Brand Partners Gravelmaster, Jackson 
Stapleton Accountants, Jason Threadgold 
Funeral Director, Jotun UK & Ireland, Shift 
Traffic & Events, Singleton Birch & Symes 
Bains Broomer 

Book a talk with our 
Fundraising team
Are you a local school, 
community group, 
business or other 
organisation that would 
like to support Lindsey Lodge and hear more 
about what we do? Call 01724 270835 or email 
llh.enquiries@nhs.net to book a talk with one 
of our fundraisers. 
 
Lindsey Lodge '30 
Cheers' pale ale 
available now
We've teamed up with 
Lincolnshire Craft 
Beers Ltd to create 
an exclusive Lindsey 
Lodge '30 Cheers' pale 
ale in support of our 
30th Birthday. Thanks to 
Lincolnshire Craft Beers 
Ltd, 50p of every bottle sold and £5 of every 
barrel sold will be donated to Lindsey Lodge.
 
Not only will you be celebrating 30 years of 
care provided to our local community, you 
will be helping to raise the funds we need to 
continue for many years to come. Buy your Big 
Birthday Bash tickets here or visit one of our 
shops.

https://tinyurl.com/mvtp4s23
https://tinyurl.com/3r6dkpah
https://www.brsgolf.com/elsham/opens_home.php
https://tinyurl.com/yc89mr5u

 https://tinyurl.com/2p9am5jw
https://tinyurl.com/2p89jnra


News
Jenny's story
Jenny McDonough 
(78) was 
diagnosed with 
Oedema ten 
years ago, which 
causes a build-
up of fluid in the 
body, causing 
affected tissue to become swollen.

Jenny said: “Before I came to Lindsey Lodge 
I was really struggling with the swelling and 
pain on my legs, they had got particularly 
worse during the pandemic.

“When my GP first mentioned the Hospice, I 
wasn’t sure what to expect, but from the first 
moment I walked in, everybody was absolutely 
wonderful, they’re all so kind and helpful!

“My quality of life has dramatically improved 
since attending the Lymphoedema Clinic 
at Lindsey Lodge. When I first attended my 
appointments, I had to come into the hospice 
building in a wheelchair, whereas now I’m 
able to walk myself in. 

Read Jenny's full story here

Spotlight on 
our ACPs
To celebrate 
30 Years of 
Lindsey Lodge, 
we're shining 
the spotlight 
on how our 
end of life care has evolved. Lindsey Lodge 
provides advanced nurse and therapy-led care 
through our two ACPs Occupational Therapist 
Sarah Hodge and Nurse Karen Parkes, whose 
education, knowledge and skills have enabled 
them to expand their scope of practice to 
work autonomously. Our ACPs aim to support 
individuals to transition from acute services, 
but above all to enable individuals to access 
high quality palliative and end of life care. 
More here

Baden Powell & 
Sons Ltd give us 
a birthday boost 
Our new pool car is 
‘wheely’ great
We’ve been given 
a fantastic 30th 
birthday boost from Baden Powell & Sons Ltd 
We now have a fabulous Suzuki Vitara pool 
car, branded in our birthday colours, for our 
team to use when they’re out and about in 
the community over the next 12 months.
We’d like to say a huge thank you to Simon 
Powell and his team for their fantastic 
support! Give us a wave if you see us out and 
about… 

Jubilee 
Afternoon Tea 
at Lindsey's 
Meet & Eat
Please join us for 
Jubilee Afternoon 
Tea in our Meet & 
Eat Restaurant at 
just £25 for two, 
complete with a 
glass of fizz. Call 
01724 270835 to 
book

Scunthorpe 
Cultural Society 
boost funds
A big thank you 
to the Scunthorpe 
Cultural Society 
who have 
continued to 
support Lindsey Lodge again this year, raising 
a brilliant £300 through auctions and various 
other activities. Well done all!

https://tinyurl.com/5fwzwm68
http://tinyurl.com/bdd3wu3z


Retail News
Our shops fly the flag for the 
Queen's Jubilee...
Our Retail Team have pulled out all the 
stops to be Jubilee ready with window 
displays fit for a Queen...

Looking for affordable fashion, books 
& homeware that doesn't cost the 
earth? 
Looking to shop more sustainably? Shop at 
Lindsey Lodge's Preloved stores and not only 
are you extending the life of the garments you 
buy, you're reducing the environmental impact 
of your wardrobe! You might also find some 
unique, one-of-a-kind pieces that only you can 
own! 

Bookshop goes 
Beatles 
Our Book Shop created 
Beatles inspired window 
display in memory of 
volunteer Andrew Dennis 
who sadly passed away this month. Andrew 
was a long-standing Beatles fan and was well 
loved by our staff, volunteers and customers, 
so the team created a Beatles inspired 
window at the shop in dedication to him.

Happy Birthday Barton!
Happy first birthday to our beautiful 
Lindsey's store at 2 Chapel Lane, 
Barton! We stock beautiful preloved 
fashion and vintage clothing and 
accessories, as well as fantastic 
furniture and homeware, so please 
pop in to say hello.

Bespoke hats in Brigg 
If you want to get ahead get 
a hat! And we're delighted to 
reveal a  collection of beautiful 
bespoke hats and fascinators at our 
Lindsey's store in Brigg, lovingly 
hand made by a very talented local 
hat designer who is supporting 
Lindsey Lodge. Each one has a 
special label and is a one-off design. So if 
you're looking for something for a wedding or 
special occasion, please don't miss out! To find a shop near you, please click 

here

https://www.lindseylodgehospice.org.uk/support-us/retail/


Your Opinion Counts...
If you'd like to share your experience with us, please 
contact us on llh.enquiries@nhs.net, leave a personal 
message on our social media channels, or phone 
Jenny Baynham or Lizzie Orwin on 01724 270835.

We thought we’d share a few more with you, so you can 
see—your opinion really does make all the difference 
to everyone at Lindsey Lodge! Here is a lovely poem 
written by one of our Wellbeing patients...

 

 

 

I found all the staff at Lindsey Lodge to be 

very kind and welcoming, willing to answer 

my questions and help me develop my 

learning, knowledge and skills. Despite being 

busy they took the time to explain everything 

to me. From a personal point of view, I'd like 

to thank each one of them.

 
Professionally, I cannot praise your staff 

enough. The way they dealt with every 

patient was impeccable, showing great 

kindness, compassion and empathy at all 

times. Their professionalism is second to none.

The nurses are all excellent role models for a 

student nurse and a credit to the hospice.

I still cannot thank you all 

enough for what you did 
beautiful people inside and 

out xx

They gave my big Beautiful Sis 

the dedication love and care she 

so neeeded, Thank you doesn’t 

cover how I feel to them, Angels 

in disguise

When my grandma had been diagnosed 

as needing end of life care, there were no 

beds available at the Hospice, so she was 

sent to a care home very close by.
Although we never came to the Hospice 

itself, members of staff would call the care 

home each and every day to check in on 

my grandma, see how she was and advise 

on the best care for her.Even when she was being looked after 

elsewhere, the Hospice staff wanted to 

make sure she was as comfortable as 		

		


possible – and this meant the 	

	
	

world to us at such a difficult 	

			



time
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Lindsey Lodge is celebrating 30 years of care & invites our retail customers to enjoy our BIG BIRTHDAY BARGAIN BONANZA
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Upcoming activitiesUpcoming activities
Click on the flyers to find out moreClick on the flyers to find out more

18.06.22

17.06.22

16.06.22-18.06.22

09.09.22

https://www.lindseylodgehospice.org.uk/support-us/events/big-birthday-bash/
https://www.lindseylodgehospice.org.uk/support-us/events/golf-open-2022/
https://www.lindseylodgehospice.org.uk/support-us/events/golf-day-2021/
https://www.lindseylodgehospice.org.uk/support-us/events/glow-walk-2022-(1)/

